
8 February 2008 
 
 
 
Ian Gibb 
Assistant Commissioner 
Productivity Commission 
 
 
 
Email: consumer@pc.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
 

Re: Productivity Commission’s Draft Report 
“Towards a National Framework for Consumer Policy” 

 
I am writing on behalf of the Australian Mobile Telecommunications Association (AMTA), 
regarding the Productivity Commission’s Draft Report “Towards a National Framework 
for Consumer Policy”. 
 
AMTA agrees with the intended aims of a nationally consistent framework for consumer 
policy, particularly in relation to delivering to consumers and businesses a more efficient 
and responsive consumer protection regime with reduced regulatory burden on industry 
including minimising duplication and inconsistency between the States, Territories and 
the Commonwealth 

The attached submission raises a number of issues and points for clarification in relation 
to the Productivity Commission’s Draft Report. 
 
AMTA thanks the Productivity Commission for the opportunity to provide further input on 
the development of the framework prior to the submission of its report to the 
Government. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Chris Althaus 
Chief Executive 
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